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Commissioner Harrington to Visit  
Triton Regional High School 

  
 

Runnemede, NJ –  With the State of New Jersey’s recent recognition of Black Horse Pike 

Regional School District as being one of the State’s 7 Lighthouse Districts for illuminating the pathway toward academic 

growth and student success, Black Horse Pike Regional School District is pleased to announce a visit from the State of New 

Jersey Department of Education’s Commissioner, Kimberley Harrington, and Chief Public Affairs Officer, Diana Pasculli to 

be held on Monday, November 27, 2017 from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. at Triton Regional High School, 250 Schubert Avenue, 

Runnemede, New Jersey.   

 

To Learn More About NJDOE’s Lighthouse Districts visit http://www.state.nj.us/education/news/2017/1101light.htm. 
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